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Alfred University's first Women's Studies Roundtable of the second semester will be held at 12:10 p.m. Friday (Jan.
28) in the Knight Club, Powell Campus Center, on the AU campus. The presenters will be members of SHADES,
which is "a support group for women of all colors." Their topic will be "Professional Women of Color at Alfred
University." Sponsored by the Women's Studies Program at AU, the Women's Studies Roundtables are free and open
to the public. The next Women's Studies Roundtable will be on Feb. 25, when Dr. Allen Grove, associate professor of
English, will present "The Gentlewomen of Evil: Gender and the First Horror Novels."The March Women's Studies
Roundtable is scheduled for March 18. Women's Studies Roundtables are scheduled each month during the semester.
They are held from 12:20-1:10 p.m. in the Knight Club. Those attending are invited to take their lunches.


